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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 

PE Uniform: Just a reminder that for PE lessons, students should wear their 

full PE kit: PE t-shirt, shorts/joggers, and trainers.  Please avoid sending them 

in fashion items like high rise shoes, flared trousers or hoodies as these can 

be unsafe for physical activity.  

Class 1N Assembly Cancellation:  

Unfortunately, due to unforeseen staff illness, we had to cancel the Class 1N assembly scheduled 

for this week.  We apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.  We will reschedule the 

assembly for a later date and keep you informed. 

Upcoming Bank Holiday:  

There will be no school on Monday, May 6th due to the upcoming bank holiday.  Enjoy the long 

weekend! 

Year 5 Trip: 

We're excited about Year 5 embarking on their much-anticipated outdoor pursuits trip to Danbury 

on Thursday, May 9th!  Those that aren't going will be visiting the local beach.  We can't wait to 

see the amazing adventures Year 5 will have! 

EYFS Trip: 

Just a message to remind the Parents/Carers of children in EYFS to pay for the school trip to 

Hadleigh farm before 10th May.     

Collaboration for Success: 

This week, I had the opportunity to spend a productive day with stakeholders from SECAT, the Trust 

our school belongs to.  We discussed exciting ways to further develop all the schools within the 

trust.  I am firmly confident that being part of SECAT has brought significant benefits to our 

school.  Just this week, we welcomed staff from Hinguar Primary, who are sharing their expertise to 

help us further develop our Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) and phonics teaching and 

learning across other areas.  This collaboration is a fantastic example of the positive impact of 

being part of a Trust that prioritises continual progress and student success. 

Looking Forward: 

We have another exciting week ahead at Thorpedene Primary School!  We're committed to 

providing our students with a stimulating and enriching learning environment. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
THORPEDENE STARS THIS WEEK 

 

 RACHEL  1W 

 NOAH T  1N 

 

 

TTRS BIGGEST INCREASE IN 

CORRECT ANSWERS 

 

  

 YR2    DAVID A 

 YR3    JAYDEN R 

 YR4    LEWIS B 

 YR5    RILEY M 

 YR6    TANISHA C 

 

STAR READERS 

 

 

 

 PUFFINS MOLLY  

 SWANS  MARGOT   

 1N     JACK  

 1W     FREDDIE  

 2A      JENSON  

 2D     ALESSA 

 2S     KEIRA  

 3C     LILY-ROSE  

 3G     ADELAIDE  

 3S     DITYAA  

 4B     ALEX  

 4M     LEWIS  

 5H     BARNABY  

 5M     ESHAAL 

 5S     ROSIE  

 6F     LILLIE-MAY 

 6N     LEXI MAE 

 LET’S CELEBRATE! 

https://www.instagram.com/thorpedeneprimary/
http://www.twitter.com/thorpedene_pri
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In Puffins class, the children were showing their best silly faces, whilst 

learning a song in their Music lesson and with World Laughter Day just 

around the corner, we hope these might make you giggle! 

 

 

 

Year 2 enjoyed having Mr Stranks in to answer their questions they 

had about schools in the past as part of their History topic. They 

learned a lot from his answers and stories.   

 

 

 

5S revisited the pond area this week to check 

on the progress on the tadpoles to continue 

their learning of the life cycle.  The children 

noticed that the tadpoles had grown, with their 

heads and bodies increasing in size, but there 

were still no sign of legs. 

 

 

Year 6 have been trying really hard this week 

changing between the chords of C and F on 

the Ukulele as a bit of light musical relief from all 

their hard work in their SATs preparation. 

 

 

SENCo WORKSHOP 

On Tuesday 21st May, Miss Carter will be running a parent workshop where she will be focussing on 

visuals to help support your child.  It will also give you the opportunity to discuss anything regarding 

your child’s SEN needs. 

 

      

              
 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 CONTACT US 

office@thorpedene.secat.co.uk 

Full Calendar Here  

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 6N and 3G for an amazing 

98% and also 6S, Puffins and 3C who has 

reached Thorpedene’s and the national 

attendance target of 96%. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NON-URGENT MEDICAL APPOINTMENTS 

All non-urgent medical appointments such as 

opticians and the dentist should be made out of 

school hours. 

Missing school for these appointments will have 

an impact on your child’s academic learning.  

 

REMEMBER:  

All children should attend school every day, be 

a H.E.R.O 

DATE EVENT 

6TH MAY BANK HOLIDAY - SCHOOL CLOSED TO ALL PUPILS 

8TH MAY 3C CLASS ASSEMBLY - VENUE TBC - 9.05AM 

21ST MAY SENCo WORKSHOP WITH MISS CARTER - 9.05AM 

22ND MAY SWANS CLASS ASSEMBLY - PORT HALL - 9.05AM 

27TH MAY - 31ST MAY MAY HALF TERM BREAK 

3RD JUNE ALL CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

The best way to predict your future,  

is to create it! 

MATTERS AT THORPEDENE! 

 ATTENDANCE  

HERE           EVERYDAY      READY           ON TIME 

W H A T   E L S E  I S  G O I N G  O N ? 

https://www.thorpedene.southend.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1
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